
 

Minister for Business, Tourism and Transport 

HM Government of Gibraltar  •  Suite 735, Europort  •  Gibraltar GX11 1AA 

t +350 20059801/20059802    f +350 20078899   e mbtt@gibraltar.gov.gi    w gibraltar.gov.gi 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
No. 203/2020 
 
Date: 17th March 2020 
 
Street Cleaning Campaigns –on-street and Residential Parking Scheme Parking 
Restrictions 
  
HM GoG would like to advise members of the general public and residents that periodic street 
cleaning campaigns will continue as scheduled. 
  
This is all the more relevant in the light of the coronavirus COVID-19 pandemic. 
  
Motor vehicle owners and residents are nonetheless kindly reminded to respect parking signs and 
demarcations throughout Gibraltar and within Residential Parking Zones so cleaning service 
providers and essential services undertaking works may continue to run with their necessary 
schedules and operations. 
  
The Government understands that some vehicle owners may be unable to move their vehicle if they 
are in self-isolation as a result of the virus. In such cases, a relative, friend or neighbour should be 
asked to move the car, taking the necessary precautions. 
  
In the event that such a vehicle owner is issued a Fixed Penalty Notice for failing to move their 
respective car or motorcycle, but feels that they had a legitimate reason for doing so, they should 
please contact Gibraltar Car Parks Ltd on 200 49202 as the same may be rescinded. 


